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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 
NHTSA Recall 22C-002 

 
 
Clek Inc. has decided that a non-compliance which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain Clek Olli and 
Ozzi Backless Booster Car Seat manufactured between January 20, 2020 and May 10, 2022.  
 
 
Clek Olli booster car seats affected:  

 
Model Name:  OLLI 
Manufactured on:  2020/01/20 - 2022/05/10 

 
Clek Ozzi booster car seats affected:  

 
Model Name:  OZZI 
Manufactured on:  2020/03/01 - 2022/05/10 

 
 
 
 
Description of the non-compliance:  
 
Clek has determined that an illustration showing the vehicle belt routing diagram was not 
properly displayed on the booster car seats warning label. 
 
This issue does NOT affect the ability of the child restraint system to protect the occupant 
in the event of a motor vehicle crash. 
 
 
 
 
 
Remedy of the non-compliance: 
 
Clek will be providing all registered owners of affected car seats with a label that inlcudes  
the missing illustration. It is safe to use your car seat while waiting to receive a kit to fix  
the issue. 

Owners of affected car seats, including those who have not registered their car seat, or 
have moved, should contact Clek to confirm their mailing address: 

• By email: olliozzilabel@clekinc.com 
• By telephone: 1-866-656-2462 
 


